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700 Vesta St, Petersburg, AK

Sharon and Brad Hunter

6/7/2017

Dear Petersburg Borough,

Thank you for the opportunity to explain our opinion regarding the creation of an LID for street
paving of Vesta Street.

The advantage of paving the street to reduce the dust generated in our area is obvious and we
understand the attraction of that but we do not support the LID for two main reasons.

The first is particular to our situation where we were required to pay the full cost for accessing
water and sewer for our second lot that has been in existence for twenty years or more. We do
not wish to again be required to pay for services provided to other residents for free nor do we
have the ready finances to do so.

The second concern regards the neighborhood in general as we have many preschool and
elementary school age children who play outdoors in and around the street. Our subdivision has
no playground space provided and so this is the place the children have. When streets are paved
people drive faster and there is a very real element of risk of accidents involving children.
Respectfully submitted,

Sharon and Brad Hunter
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